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invitation to the activities related to the updating of the CBFM strategic plan
1 message

Janet Martires <wangits65@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 5, 2022 at 9:17 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear RED Claudio,

We respectfully send you this letter for the series of activities related to the updating of the 2023-2032
CBFM Strategic Plan through our project sponsored by the Forest Foundation Philippines.

We are hoping for your continued support to the forest managers, our CBFM POs.

Maraming salamat po.
Sincerely,

Janet Martires
Associate Director
Yakap Kalikasan
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